
April 8, 2020 
 
Good Afternoon MNLA Retail Garden Center, Grower, and Greenhouse Members: 
  
MNLA has teamed up with the MI Farm Bureau and are asking our members and agriculture 
supporters to send messages to Governor Whitmer asking her to declare the retail sale of 
flowering plants, vegetable plants and nursery stock as essential infrastructure. Act NOW by 
clicking HERE to fill in your information and sending your message to our Governor! 
  
I can be reached at amy@mnla.org should you have any questions. 
  
Working together we will get through this. 
  
Please be safe. 
  
Amy 
  
Amy Upton 
Michigan Nursery and Landscape Association 
2149 Commons Parkway 
Okemos, MI  48864 
Ph (517) 381-0437 
Fax (517) 381-0638 
E-mail: amy@mnla.org 
 “The achievements of an organization are the results of the combined effort of each individual.” – Vince 
Lombardi 
******************************              
 


